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DRAFT EIR COMMENT LETTERS

The Draft EIR was submitted to the State Clearinghouse, Office of Planning and Research,
and circulated for public review on January 11, 2001, The 45-day public comment period required
by CEQA CGuidelines Section 15087 concluded on February 26, 2001. Although not required by the
CEQA Guidelines, the Lead Agency accepted and considered all comments received afier the
closure of the comment period. The City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning received a
total of 135 letters with comments pertaining to the Draft CIR. These letters included submissions
from state, regional, and city agencies, as well as from organizations, privatc businesses, and
individuals. Each comment raised in these letters is responded to in Section TV of the Final EIR.
- Copies of the letters received are provided herein, Lhe letters are presented in the order listed in the
Summary Matrix provided in Section I'V of the Final EIR.
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